
FC42. REFERRALS FROM COMMITTEES

(a) Formal Consultation – Proposed Closure of Torwood School

There was submitted (circulated) (a) report by the Director of Education dated 1
March 2007 providing information on the outcomes of the formal consultation on
the proposed closure of Torwood School; (b) extract of Minute of Meeting of the
Education and Leisure Committee held on 30 January 2007, and (c) report
submitted to the meeting of Education and Leisure Committee on 30 January 2007
by the Director of Education Services.

AGREED:-

(1) to close Torwood School following the transfer of staff and pupils to the
new specialist facilities at Maddiston and North Larbert Primary Schools,
and

(2) to approve the delineation of catchment boundaries for the two new
facilities as detailed in Appendix 3 to the report.


